
SUMMER CAMPS
Registration for Summer Camps 

is ongoing! 
Register today!

Camp Create: July 7 - 11 & August 4 - 8
Beats Around the World: July 21 - 25

Taste of Strings: July 21 - 25
Rock Camp: August 11 - 15

Closings
There will be no scheduled lessons or
classes on Thursday June 19, 2025 in

honor of Juneteenth.

Students are not billed when the
School is closed.

GIVING
CMS turned 100 on October 16th.  
In honor of our birthday, will you
donate to CMS? There are now

many ways to give.  Scan the QR
code to give today!

SUMMER & NEW SCHOOL YEAR REGISTRATION

Current lessons & music therapy continue through June 26.
Registration is open for summer lessons and group classes!  Current

students can also reserve their lesson time for next school year.
Scan the QR code below to register!

Upcoming Events

CMS HONORS RECITAL
Our Honors Recital will be Sunday, June 8 @ 2:00 p.m. The recital will be held 

at the Montante Cultural Center at Canisius College. All performers are selected
by faculty; based on performances during the CMS Skills Showcase.

JUNE RECITAL FEST 
Our Spring Recital Fest will be held on Saturday June 14. The first recital starts at
12 noon with recitals every 45-minutes. If you’re interested in performing, please

speak with your teacher and sign up at the front desk.

IMPORTANT: If a student is ill or needs
to miss a lesson, please contact the

CMS Office to cancel your lesson. You
can CALL us at 716-884-4887 or email

info@cms-buffalo.org. 
Any teacher absences will be made up

June 27 - July 2.
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 celebrates 100 years

Please visit our website for up to date
information on all things CMS at

www.communitymusicbuffalo.org! 

CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS 
Let CMS know if you want to be on our

volunteer list for future events, such as our
Summer Party. 

Stop by the front desk or email 
rachaelbouquard@cms-buffalo.org.

LOST & FOUND
We have many items in our lost & found.
Please stop by our front desk if you feel
you may have left something behind.

Billing Update

Autopay DOES NOT roll over
into the upcoming school year.

If you would like to enroll for
the 2025-2026 school year,

please contact our front desk
by calling 

716-884-4887 or email at
info@cms-buffalo.org


